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July-August	2020	
Dear	Pastors	and	Prayer	Partners,	

As	I	men1oned	to	you	in	our	last	prayer	le6er,	coronavirus	has	turned	the	world	upside	down.	We	are	s1ll	
here	in	Ghana.	The	borders	are	not	open	yet,	but	the	President	spoke	this	past	Sunday	evening,	and	he	
told	everyone	that,	unless	something	unforeseen	occurs,	they	will	open	the	borders	on	September	1st.	
We	are	hoping	to	come	back	to	the	States	on	furlough	some1me	in	September.		

We	have	resumed	our	church	services.	We	have	to	seat	everyone	one	meter	apart,	wear	nose	masks,	and	
have	a	hand-washing	sta1on.	We	have	not	resumed	our	children's	ministries	because	we	have	so	many	
who	come	that	we	do	not	have	the	space	to	keep	them	"socially	distanced."	Since	we	have	started	having	
church	services	again,	some	visitors	have	a6ended.	Most	of	the	visitors	have	come	because	they	heard	us	
on	 the	 radio.	 We	 have	 one	 lady	 who	 has	 been	 coming	 faithfully	 since	 we	 were	 allowed	 to	 resume	
services.	She	told	us	that	she	is	saved,	but	her	family's	church	does	not	preach	the	truth.	She	heard	us	on	
the	 radio	 and	 decided	 to	 come	 to	 our	 church.	 She	 has	 started	 bringing	 her	 younger	 sister	 with	 her	
recently.		

Please	con1nue	with	us	in	prayer	for	our	radio	ministry.	We	are	s1ll	geIng	calls	asking	ques1ons	about	
what	we	are	preaching.	Pray	that	Ghanaians	will	come	to	know	Jesus	personally.	Pray	that	they	will	turn	
away	from	their	works,	self-righteousness,	and	religion	and	turn	to	Jesus	as	their	only	way	of	salva1on.	

By	the	1me	our	next	prayer	le6er	comes	out,	Lord	willing,	we	will	back	home	in	the	States.	If	you	want	us	
to	 come	 by	 your	 church	 and	 update	 you	 on	 the	 ministry	 here	 in	 Ghana,	 please	 email	 me	
at	kenneys2africa@gmail.com.	If	you	want	to	contact	me	by	phone,	my	number	here	in	Ghana	is	233	055	
572	8657.	I	will	try	to	contact	you	all	once	I	get	a	phone	set	up	there.	

Thank	you	once	again	for	your	con1nued	prayer	and	support.	We	could	not	be	here	in	Ghana	without	it.	

In	His	Service,	
The	Jeremy	Kenney	Family	
Missionaries	to	Ghana,	West	Africa	
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